TOWN OF GENEVA COUNCIL MEETING
August 29, 2025 at 08:00 AM

Those present were asked to please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.

The meeting was called to order by President Lynn Burry. Roll call showed Council members
Andrew Briggs, Arlen Mitchel, Stan Ringger, and Clerk-Treasurer present. Council member
Agnes Schoch and Town Attorney were not present.

This meeting was livestreamed on the Town of Geneva's YouTube channel.

PRESENT: General Public: Duane Booth and Trent Shaffer

New Business — Temporary resolution to close Winchester Road at Line Street to large truck
and semi-truck traffic was discussed by Council. INDOT will be closing SR 116 due to culvert
work from 09/02/25 to approximately 9/22/25. On a motion by Andrew Briggs, seconded by
Stan Ringger, and passed unanimously, Council approved the temporary resolution

Council Members — no comments at this time.

Meeting adjourned.

Next Meeting: September 9, 2025 06:30PM
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